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WATSON- Have been talking about things they 
want to try and get better at for 2025! In science 
they are learning about different types of food. 
TAJIRI-Had their first swimming lesson. They also 
enjoyed doing a science experiment on sound 
waves using a tuning fork and water. Some sea 
monkeys have also  joined their class.
THUNBERG- Have started a new topic of Space. 
They have watched some NASA clips and made 
their own solar system with different planets.  
WILLIAMS- Have been captivated by events in our 
focus novel Shadow, by Michael Morpurgo. This 
led to conversations about what being an asylum 
seeker means. 
GRANDIN- Have been looking at different ways 
numbers have been written in the past, they 
looked at ancient Egyptian numbers and the way 
Babylonians would have written numbers in clay. 
DAVIS- Have been looking at different texts which 
explore the theme of Dystopian fiction, they have 
enjoyed reading the extracts and sharing their 
utopian about Utopian society. 
TURING- Have been star bakers this week, baking 
bread from scratch in cooking.
EILISH- Have made soda bread in cooking and 
have begun working on budgeting in PLG for 
their careers work. 
LAWSON- Made positive start to the week. In 
cooking they demonstrated great independence 
and baked delicious soda bread. 
BEADLE- Have been enjoying trying new 
experiments in Science and have begun a unit on 
19th Century Literature in English. 
ELON- Some of pupils have completed functional 
skills exams in Maths and English. In Science they 
have worked on genetics, and selective breeding. 
In English they have focused on paper one and 
completed some descriptive language pieces. 

enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:
Oscar–  Caring– Thinking of others as he moves 

around the school.  

REMINDERS

Cooking Reminder: Please ensure your 
child brings a suitable container on their 
cooking day. 

Lunch Bookings: Don’t forget to book 
lunches for the following week by 
Wednesday. 

YEAR 9 OPTIONS EVENING 

Parents and pupils of children in Year 9 
are invited to attend an Options Evening 
meeting on Thursday 6th February at 
4pm. The meeting will provide 
information about subject choices and 
the curriculum. 
 
INSPECTOR CALLS TRIP

An Inspector Calls Trip Reminder: Pupils 
in Beadle, Eilish, Lawson, and Elon 
classes who wish to attend the 
performance of An Inspector Calls in 
Norwich on 24th January should ensure 
the payment is made via ParentPay and 
the permission form is completed.

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:
JANUARY

29th-31st Jan – Hilltop
FEBRUARY

6th Feb – Options Evening (Year 9)
10th-14th Feb – Reward Trips
11th Feb – Safer Internet Day
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